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Dear Competition commission, 
 
I am a consultant oculoplastic, lacrimal and orbital surgeon working in [] and practicing in 
Spire hospital privately. 
 
The new practice by BUPA insurance has resulted in some of the patients referred to me by 
their GP’s and some by self referral to be avoided to see me. This is in an area of medical 
work that I happen to be the only specialist with experience to help them. 
 
I am writing to raise my professional concern. 
 


